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Springfield Academy News 

Welcome Back 

I hope that you’ve had a good summer break. The children have had a really good day today and have 

settled quickly into their new classes. We look forward to working in partnership with you this year to 

ensure that your child has the best possible experience at Springfield. 

During the summer break, Mr. Johnson and his team have been very busy getting the school ready for 

the new term. As well as completing the refurbishment of the school hall, Mr. Johnson has repainted a 

number of our corridors, tackled the putting up of a mural in our open area and countless other jobs to 

ensure that our children have the best possible environment for learning. During this time, we have 

also had all three of our Key Stage 1 toilets refurbished with new toilets, cubicles, sinks and 

decoration. They are looking fantastic! We have also moved our nursery back into the main building, 

altering some of our internal walls to give the children direct access to their own toilets and putting in 

an outside door, so that they have better access to the Foundation Stage outside area. There is also a 

new path at the back of the Foundation Stage to allow easier access onto the Key Stage 1 

playground.  

The New Arrivals! 

We would like to welcome Mrs. Marshall to our Year 5 teaching team and Miss Harrison to our Year 3 

teaching team. We would also like to congratulate Miss James and her partner on the safe arrival of 

their daughter. 

Reminders 

If your Nursery, Reception or Key Stage 1 child is being picked up by someone different than usual, 

please inform your child’s class teacher or the school office. This is so that we can keep your child 

safe. 

Please remind your child that the only jewellery that they may wear is a watch and stud earrings. As a 

school, we also feel it is inappropriate for our children to wear makeup to school, including nail polish. 

All jewellery, including earrings, must be removed for PE lessons. If your child is unable to remove 

their own earrings, please ensure that they do not wear earrings on the days that they do PE.  

Aldi’s Kit for Schools 

This September, Aldi’s Kit for Schools promotion is giving twenty primary schools the chance to win 

£20,000. If you spend £30 or more at Aldi, you will be given a Team GB sticker. Send the sticker into 

school with your child. If we collect 300 stickers, we will receive a school sports kit and the chance to 

win £20,000.  

 
 
 


